DROHAN TOCCHIO & MORGAN, P.C.

ATTORNEYS AT LAW
175 DERBY STREET, SUITE 30
HINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 02043
Telephone: (781) 749-7200 ~ Facsimile: (781) 741-8865

ADAM J. BRODSKY abrodsky@dtm-law.com

September 22, 2022

Via Email and First-Class Mail

Joan Malkin, Chair Martha's Vineyard Commission The Stone Building 33 New York Avenue Oak Bluffs, Massachusetts 02557

Re: 0 and 200 Red Coat Hill Road, Tisbury, Massachusetts 02568

Dear Ms. Malkin:

This office represents Lawrence and Mary Cannon (collectively, the "Cannons"), the owners of real property located at 0 Red Coat Hill Road, Tisbury, Massachusetts, more specifically identified as Parcel 51-A-6.1 (the "Property"). Please be advised that the Cannons have withdrawn their ANR Application submitted the Town of Tisbury's Planning Board (the "Planning Board") without prejudice. As such, there is no reason for the Martha's Vineyard Commission (the "MVC") to consider the Application for concurrence and the matter should be taken off the agenda for the meeting this evening.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your consideration.

ery truly yours,

Adam J. Brodsky

Drohan Tocchio & Morgan, P.C.

cc: Adam Turner, Executive Director (via email)
Bill Veno, Senior Planner (via email)
Alex Elvin, General Planner (via email)
Benjamin Robinson, Chair, Planning Board (via email)

Benjamin Robinson, Chair, Planning Board (via email)

Amy Upton, Planning Board Administrator (via email)